L.dz.290/07/2016 Warsaw, 28" July, 2016

Embassy of the United States of America.
Human Resources Office

Aleje Ujazdowskie 29/31

00-540 Warszawa

Dear Sirs,

Following to your Vacancy Announcement dated 20" July, 2016 the
European Business Club Poland Association fully recommends a member of
our organization the WALKRYS SECURITY company, as a reliable partner for
cooperation in the domain of physical protection and technical security.

WALKRYS SECURITY company, beyond its excellent organizational
preparation, has a staff, universally trained on domestic and foreign grounds, in
the field of widely understood protection and security services.

Professionalism and high quality services provided by the company
WALKRYS SECURITY, led since its start by the Chairman Mr. Christopher
Walendziewski, are widely appreciated. Refined services and appropriate
solutions proposed to different project types are the result of attention to
every detail of the undertaken task and source of customer satisfaction

Previous achievements, such as securing meetings with entrepreneurs,
congresses and other events, not only business ones, have always been highly
ranked by demanding customers and partners, and have a significant impact on
building relationships conducive to strengthening the cooperation with
WALKRYS SECURITY company.
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As a result of current activities, the company has gained, in the
business circles, the opinion of a responsible, decision-making, reliable and
very diligently filling out its duties and always open to new challenges. We
believe that personal qualities of its Chairman, Mr. Christopher Walendziewski,
such as innovation, reliability, availability, effectiveness in action, ability to
manage human resources, analytical and organizational skills and high level of
personal culture are a warranty of rapid and tangible benefits not only
economical ones, for potential future partners of the company WALKRYS
SECURITY, and will be a foundation of its further success.

Yours faithfully,

Mol

Janusz C|e§Iak
President



